

UNITED STATES CYCLING FEDERATION



July 3, 1990

David Porter
Harvard Bike House
110 Yale South East
Albuquerque, NM 87106

Dear David,

I want to thank you for the tandem frame you so graciously loaned to us for testing.

Included are your signed release form and the check for your expenses. We will be using the frame during this season and will return it to you at the end of the 1990 season.

Again, your efforts on our behalf, both now and in the past, are greatly appreciated. We look forward to your continued support.

Sincerely,

Jiri Mainus

National Teams Director